
 

 

30th September 2024 
 

 
 
 
KS2 Harvest Festival 
 
Thursday 24th October 9.30am 
 
We look forward to welcoming parents and carers to our 
KS2 Harvest Festival this year, please note that we can 
only allow 1 person per KS2 child.  
 
This harvest we are supporting the Lichfield foodbank 
Harvest Appeal again. We are asking everyone to rally 
round to give items from the list shown. Please make 
sure all food is unopened and in date. 
 
The Lichfield foodbank is totally staffed by volunteers 
and helps local individuals and families in crisis through 
the provision of emergency food supplies donated by 
churches, schools, businesses and the general public. 
Local care professionals in the Lichfield area refer 
people, with a food voucher, to the foodbank centres 
where they are given their food supplies, a cup of coffee 
and help in finding other professionals who can help 
them out of their crisis.  
 
The demands on the foodbank are as strong as ever and 
this is where we can help. Please join us by giving food 
so that local people in need don’t go hungry. 
 
Thank you for your support – we look forward to 
welcoming you into school.  

 


